
We are Champions for Christ!

December 18, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

What a wonderful Christmas Program that grades Kindergarten through Grade 5, along with the
middle school choir, put on for all of our families. Thank you to Mr. Drew Smith for all of his help,
organization, and practicing with our students. Thank you to our homeroom teachers that gave of
their time to teach the words to the songs so that they would be ready to sing.

Our last day of school is TOMORROW, DECEMBER 19! Christmas parties will be in the morning.
School gets out at 11:30 a.m. There is NO After Care! It is a Christmas wear spirit day! Wear red and
green and don’t forget the Santa hats and antlers!

On January 13, 2025, packets will be coming home for Registration for the 2025-2026 school year.
Please read it carefully and pay careful attention to the due dates. If you have a child that will be in
Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year, call the office so we can send a packet home for you to
complete. Registration for new families will begin on Sunday, March 2, 2025 at Open House.

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Thursday, December 19- LAST DAY- School dismissal at 11:30 a.m. No Aftercare!
● Friday, December 20-Monday, January 6- Christmas Break
● Tuesday, January 7- School resumes!
● Friday, January 10- Report Cards come home
● Monday, January 13- Registration packets for the 2025-2026 school year come home
● Friday, January 17- Second Quarter Honors Assembly

Have a wonderful weekend!

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“May the God of Hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, that youmay abound

in Hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” Romans 15:13

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

